
Blood Donor Center | 617-355-6677

#GivePintsForHalfPints 
Please join us for a

Blood Drive

        This blood drive is in memory of 
                  Corinne Sciarappa   
 
To make an appointment log onto: 
www.halfpints.childrenshospital.org 
and use sponsor code: TATNUCK 
 
For more information contact Pauline at: 
psciarappa@gmail.com or Cyndi at:       
Cynthia.mackinlay@childrens.harvard.edu.

                        Friday, November 27,  2020 
                                   9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
 
Tatnuck Bookseller and Cafe 
18 Lyman Street 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
        All donors must have a scheduled appointment.


